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News & Notes 

November 2023 

 
SIGHT-IN DAY A SUCCESS 

According to Board Member/Range Officer, Doug Schaberg the Sight-In Day hosted about 20 parƟcipants, and stated that 
all went well and everyone had fun. Doug wishes to thank Larry Glick, Larry Hagerty, Charle PoƩs, Harold Dunckle and Al 
the Woodcock Hunter for their assistance. AddiƟonally, Diane Schmidt, Virginia Drew and Sheila Schaberg helped out in 
the kitchen.  
 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 
Membership renewal forms will be going out shortly. We are updating the forms to make it easier for you to renew, and 
to help ensure we have accurate information on file for you. Please keep an eye open for your renewal form to arrive via 
e-mail soon. 
 

OPENING DAY 
Opening day for gun season is fast approaching. We wish all hunters a safe and successful opening day and gun season. 
We would love to see pictures of your successes. Please submit pictures of your opening day successes to 
micheleschimberg@yahoo.com.  

 
ARCHERY UPDATE 

The 2024 indoor archery league will begin on Monday, January 8, 2024. This year we will be shooting 30 3D targets for 
11 weeks. Cost will be $100 if paid in full upfront, or $12.00 per week. Youth 15 and under will shoot at half price. This 
league will be a handicap league, and we plan to crown a male, and female open champion, and a recurve champion. 
The first 10 weeks will be for score, and the 11th week will be championship night. All targets will be a max of 25 yards. If 
you have never shot indoor 3D before, make sure to come out and at least try it once. Indoor 3D is faster paced than 
outdoor 3D, as you shoot three arrows each from 10 different stations. You may also begin shooting at any time 
between 6:00 pm and 7:30 pm. The only stipulation will be that any shooters who arrive at, or a little after 7:30 will have 
to help us take care of the targets when we are done! I do apologize, but we will not have a paper target, or spot league 
this winter. I will have a flyer created and posted with the details in the next couple of weeks. 
  
We also just received a new shipment of targets and inserts from Rinehart Targets. This will allow us to replace the 
worn-out targets and inserts. The new targets provide for a few spare targets in case we lose a couple to damage. Look 
for these new targets to debut on January 8th! If you have any questions, feel free to e-mail me 
at lgrsc.archery@outlook.com 
  

THANK YOU! 
The LGRSC board members would like to sincerely thank our members who are 

veterans. All of the sacrifices you and your families have made to ensure our 
freedoms is so deeply appreciated. 
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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 
The Club has several opportuniƟes to volunteer and save money on your 2024 renewal. We could use help with regular 
cleaning of the faciliƟes, administraƟve tasks, groundskeeping and events. Any member who volunteers 10 hours per 
year will receive a $20 discount off their 2024 renewal. Members do not have to volunteer for all 10 hours at one Ɵme or 
during one event but can volunteer an hour or two at a Ɵme. Please send a note to MicheleSchimberg@yahoo.com or 
text 5t7-290-6482 if you would like to help your club out. 

LOOKING GLASS LADY SHOOTERS 
The Looking Glass Lady Shooters will be NOT be meeƟng in December. We will begin meeƟngs again in January with 
indoor training on the second Sunday of each month at 3:30 PM. If the weather permits, we may head down and shoot 
in the pit. Saturday meeƟngs will be added when the weather is nicer. The meeƟngs are open to all ladies, and are led by 
cerƟfied Firearms instructors. Our goal is to provide a safe and judgment-free environment for ladies to learn basic 
firearms safety, hone their skills and build confidence. MeeƟngs are $5.00 each. There is a $5.00 range fee for ladies who 
are not members of LGRSC. The first meeƟng is complimentary. For more informaƟon please contact Michele Schimberg 
at 517-290-6482 or micheleschimberg@yahoo.com or Lynne Beamish at lgls.maintenance@gmail.com. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON MEETINGS, LEAGUES, AND EVENTS CHECK US OUT AT 
www.lgrsc.com, or you can find us on Facebook. 

NOTES 
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Please visit hƩps://lgrsc.com/events to view the Club calendar as events are frequently added throughout the month. 

  

 

 

NOVEMBER 2023 EVENTS 

Is there something you would like to see in future newsletters,  
or do you have something you would like to add?  

E-mail micheleschimberg@yahoo.com with your ideas, suggestions and/or content. 
 


